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Important Reminders 

Our first field trip will be 
September 21st.    We will 
be going to Sandys Pizza.  
We would love to have 
volunteers come and help.  
However, you must have 
your Youth Protection 
Training.  If you have not 
had it or have not 
renewed it.  Please 
contact the school office.  
You will not be able to 
attend the field trip unless 
you take this class.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Classroom News 

We are learning about the  
letter P this week, and the  
sound it makes-P.  Please  
help your child learn about  
the letter `p’ by talking with them 
about `p’ words, finding pictures of 
things that begin with `p’ and 
perhaps trying some of these 
activities: 
-draw pictures of people in your 
family 
-make a ‘Pipe Cleaner Sculpture’ 
-make purple play dough 
-cook pasta or pizza 
-have a picnic in the park  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

God’s Time 
Our God’s time story is Jesus Welcomes the Children.  
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